Traci Denault-Roque

From:

giselekarvonen <g_ian@EastLink.ca>

Sent:

April 4, 2024 9:43 AM

To:

Traci Denault-Roque

Subject:

re. application 201-24

In the matter of the application from XP Developements zoning amendments, we would like to express our objection. We feel that the property is too small for 6 apartments and that there isn't sufficient parking. It is also right next to the outdoor rink and playground which sees a lot of traffic.

Gisele & Ian Karvonen 439 Jean St. Espanola, ON P5E1M6